NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX INCREASE FOR
TOWN AND COUNTRY PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for the Town and Country
Public Library District for 2024 will be held on November 11th, 2024, at the Library, 320 E.
North Street, Elburn, Illinois at 7:00 pm.

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the taxing district
may contact Megan Shumaker, Library Director, Town and Country Public Library District, 320
E. North Street, Elburn, IL, 60119, (630)365-2244.

II. The Corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2023 were
$1,682,912.17.

The proposed Corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2024 are
$1,849,000.00. This represents an 9.9% increase over the previous year.

II1. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2023 were $1,686,796.37.

The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2024 are $1,850,000.00. This represents an
9.7% increase over the previous year.




